MARCH FOR LIFE
WASHINGTON D.C.

They have no voice but ours!

The MARCH FOR LIFE is the collective effort of grassroots
Pro-life Americans to assure that our laws protect the
right to life of each human being.

The Our Lady of Mercy Right to Life Committee,
would like to invite you to join us on Thursday, January 22" 2015
The 42" Anniversary of Roe vs. Wade
We have our own bus leaving and returning the OLM Parking Lot
| No Cost to the Participants

For reservation and information - Please contaet one of the OLM - RTL Committee:

L.ee Capponi (516-822-8629) or Mary Murray (516-433-7423)

Higch School Teenagers are welcomed provided they are accompanied
by a responsible adult.

The countless unborn babies need your voice in Washington D.C., Please help them.

Dear Parents,

Thank you for allowing your teenager to go on the March for Life bus trip to Washington D.C. on
Thursday January 22, 2015, however, we need to know they are accompanied by a responsible adult, The bus will be leaving at
5:45AM and returning back to OLM approximately 10:00 PM. (depending upon traffic)

Your signature below is giving us your approval to have your teenager go on the bus and attend the March,

Print Teenagers Name: Phone: cell:
Address:

Responsible Adult: Phone: cell:
Address:

Parent:

Print Name Signature home cell work number




